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HB0322S03 - Non-emergency Patient Transportation Safety

Amendments
Any Fiscal Impact - yes Updated 03/08/2018 14:22:18 by Shelley Wiseman

The 3rd Sub HB 322 is much like the 1st Sub HB 322 in its financial impact on the state.   Both

restrict the ability of PEHP to use secure transport providers for interfacility transfers and require

the use of an ambulance.   This restriction would cost the state $36,427.   However, unlike the

1st Sub, the 3Rd Sub allows the Department of Health to adopt exceptions by rule.   It is

possible that the Department will allow an exception for PEHPs current use of secure transport,

but it is not possible to know that in advance.   As such, we would anticipate a cost of $36,427

to the state based on the language of the bill.    

PEHP - no Updated 03/08/2018 14:22:35 by Shelley Wiseman

State Revenue - no Updated 03/08/2018 14:22:33 by Shelley Wiseman

Local Government - no Updated 03/08/2018 14:22:28 by Shelley Wiseman

Business / Individual - no Updated 03/08/2018 14:22:30 by Shelley Wiseman

 

 

 

 


